November 30, 2023
Springfield, MA

There was a car fire that the fire dept put out. There were puddles of foam water and fuel mixed and left
behind. We responded to the problem using skills learned at the ICWUC Center for Worker Health and
Safety Education. We solidified the water and foam to make it easier to manage. We cleaned up the
leftover waste material safely, making this a safe environment again.




